Patrick White

From: Lee Garrison <garrisonconsulting@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 8:53 AM

To: Patrick White; Leon Hughes

Cc: cpayne@hf-law.com; DLupe@hf-law.com
Subject: Table request

| hereby request that my project, known as Franklins Crossing Assisted Living, be tabled at the October 23, 2018
meeting until the first meeting in January, 2019.

As you are aware, | am actively working with the adjacent neighborhood and continue to search for ways to address
concerns to the best of my ability.

Thank you

Lee Garrison

Sent from my iPhone
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